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Foundation 1 newsletter ...

Reminders
Welcome back to another term filled with

exciting learning, exploring and playing. We
trust you had a relaxing break.

Please remember to bring in a warm jumper or
jacket as the weather is still cool.

Next week we are learning:

To explore the book “Ten Seeds” by
Ruth Brown

To plant and watch our own seeds
germinate and grow

To plant a garden and look after it
To count to 10

To explore

To sort seeds

At home
Listen to the story “Ten Seeds”
on YouTube with your child.

www.youtube.com/watch?v=nV
1wWCxCI9M8

Practise counting and
ecognising numbers to 10.

Top tip:

Why not have a go at planting your own garden at home. Look at this website for helpful tips and ideas.

http://www.parenting.com/family-time/activities/10-inspired-gardening-projects-kids




